2 atainaluna High $ehool
Daily E-Bulletin

TODAY IS
THURSDAY, DECEMBER 7TH, 2023
0DD SCHEDULE :
1, RECESS, 3, 5, LUNCH, 7

PLEASE SUBMIT INFINITE CAMPUS ATTENDANCE WITHIN TEN MINUTES OF START OF EACH CLASS
PERIOD.ENTRIES FOR THE DAILY E-BULLETIN ARE DUE BY 1:00PM AT LEAST ONE DAY PRIOR

TOjon.shigaki@k12.hi.us

We would like to have a moment of silence to remember those who
perished 82 years ago at Pearl Harbor, and we salute every veteran
who served in World War Il over the 4 years that followed that horrific
attack.

Congratulations to Aden Ross for becoming an outspoken participant
at Hawai'i Tourism Authority's Monday community meeting. Aden
delivered a 4 minute speech about the negative impacts of tourism on
the people and students of Lahaina. Great job, Aden!

Lahainaluna High School will have an Open House on Thursday,
December 14th from 5pm to 7pm at our cafeteria. There will be food,
entertainment, and a talk story session with teachers. Please
encourage your parents to attend this wonderful event. Mahalo!

JUNIORS: The prom court nomination form was sent to your emails
last week Friday. The deadline for nominations has been extended to
MONDAY, DECEMBER 11th at 5:00 PM. Please vote for the pair you
want to see on prom court. Be on the lookout on our class instagram
@lunasco.2025 for updates and more information. Mahalo!

Attention students who missed picture taking! You still have a chance
for pictures. Nagamine is setting up the school background in their
studio on Thursday, December 14th for students who are able to come
to their studio, by appointment only. Students should contact them if
they would like to schedule an appointment at their studio.

Seniors!! Permission forms for Senior Ball are now available in Ms.
Eubank’s room, J204, during recess and lunch Mondays, Tuesdays, and
Thursdays. You will need to fill out and sign both the front and back of
the form and have a parent sign it before returning it to Ms. Eubank’s
classroom. If you are 18, you can fill it out themselves though. The
deadline for returning them is 1/12/24. Also, the theme for the Senior
Ball is “Under the Stars” and it’s going to be at the Westin on January
20th. For more information on plus ones, tickets, etc, please check out
the flier on our class instagram page @Ilunas.co2024!

COUNSELORS CORNER:

HEY SENIORS! There is a University of Hawaii Systems
College Fair and financial aid/scholarship information
night on Wednesday, December 13th 2023 at 6pm at our
cafeteria. There is a QR code to scan to sign up so please

check out our daily bulletin today. Dinner by the UH Maui
College Culinary Program and bus transportation will be
provided from the War Memorial and Kapalua Airport. If you
have any questions, please contact Ginny Yasutake at
ginny.yasutake@k12.hi.us

CLUB CHATTER:

The Lahainaluna car club is having its first meeting on December 13th
at the auto shop during lunch period Anyone is welcome to attend
even if you do not have a car or are not interested in cars. Hope to see
you there!

Anime club: Members who are going to Kawaii Kon 2024, please turn
in your letter from parents by this Friday. Thank you!

Mabuhay Filipino Club Members! Club Fees are due on December 8th.
Please see our Treasurer, Mackenzie, during lunch at P-7, bring an
exact amount as requested. With paying your club fees, you are
guaranteed free items that will be revealed soon.

Filipino Club members, If you guys want to do community service,
please sign up for the Hawak Kamay on Saturday, December 9 at
Lahaina Civic Center from 9am to 3pm If you guys are ever interested,
please DM us @lunas_filipinoclub.

Filipino Club members, we're going to be having our 2nd December

activity. If you guys want to have fun and express your creativity, we
will be having a parol making session during lunch. The materials are
provided, and we can work in groups. we hope to see your creations.

This year, 3 schools that operate a Filipino Club will be collaborating for
the first time in history! LHS, BHS, & MHS's council has been working
together to plan this event and we'd like to invite all our members
there. So pick up a permission form in P-7 and turn it in by December
7th. This event gives all 3 schools a chance to bond, we hope to see
you there! More info will be out soon.

Breakfast: Coffee Cake with Pork Sausage, Mixed Fruit, Apple Sauce. Lunch: Beef Patty, Gravy and Rice,
Steamed Carrots, Roll, Baked Beans, Fruit Slushie, Mixed Fruit. Cafeteria monitors, please report to the
cafeteria 15 minutes before lunch period. Today's monitors are:


mailto:jon.shigaki@k12.hi.us

